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Exposing judicial corruption & the 
violation of Constitutional rights 

 
“Knowledge is a Very Dangerous and Effective Tool against Corruption” 

 
To our veterans and the citizens of New York. 
 

First, I want to thank all of our veterans for their service to 
this great country of ours. For without you, the United States would 
not be what it is today. 

 
Secondly, I would like to invite all of you to a new 

informational website to expose judicial corruption and the 
deprivation of State and Federal Constitutional Rights by the New York 
State Judiciary that I recently created, www.justice4ny.com. There are 
some videos with direct links below. I opened this highly educational 
information site in an effort to enlighten your minds to the 
overwhelming scandalous corruption taking place, by our state 
Government Official Representatives, our Judiciary and Attorneys! This 
corruption is wide spread and is taking place in New York State, both 
in the Federal and State levels, right under our very noses. Federal 
and State Statutes along with our God given Constitutional rights are 
being violated and eroded away on a daily basis by the very same 
trusted Leaders and Government Officials that have sworn an “Oath of 
Office” to protect our “Civil Liberties and Rights” and uphold all 
Federal and State Constitutions and Statutes. 

 
My videos document that the liberal democrats are destroying New 

York State. They are covertly stripping thousands of fathers, mothers 
and children of their state and federal Constitutional and statutory 
rights. As a quick and brief example of what I intend to present, it 
is a fact and is well documented that former Chief Justice Judith Kaye 
ruled several times that a person’s Constitutional right to a public 
trial, a jury trial, a court of proper jurisdiction, etc. before being 
tried, convicted and sent to jail and even after being illegally 
imprisoned are NOT substantial rights in New York State and will NOT 
be protected. These actions are being supported by the Federal 
Judiciary in New York. These judges are un-American. Judicial 
Terrorism by both the State and Federal judiciaries of New York State 
is alive and well! 

 
New York State, as documented in my videos at www.justice4ny.com, 

has stripped our military personnel and the citizens of this state of 
numerous State and Federal Constitutional Civil Rights and have 
clearly violated and/or not upheld numerous of Statutes written to 
protect litigants during any legal action within the New York State 
Court System. This is clearly self-evident within my video 
presentations and can be found occurring mostly in the Family Court 
system, but clearly also occurs within the Criminal Courts of New York 
State. The District attorneys are out of control and feel they need to 



protect the corrupt judges and state and county officials that violate 
our rights. 

 
A quick question, how many of you or a family member (e.g. - 

mother, father, brother, sister, aunt, uncle, grand child) have been 
involved in or are currently going through an experience within the 
New York State Family Court System? If you have been involved in the 
New York family court, your rights are being or were violated. 

 
Do you feel the court is refusing to protect your parenting time 

with your children and/or making you jump through numerous hoops just 
to see your children? My videos will clearly demonstrate your rights 
are being deliberately violated. 

 
My videos will clearly demonstrate that every man, women and 

child that is currently in jail or detention, is ILLEGALLY in jail or 
in detention based upon the following illegal actions of the family 
court judges. 

   
1. In most cases the court is closed in violation of the law. 
 

Family Court proceedings are illegally closed (10:36) 
 https://youtu.be/Cf9wZ-jfLwo 

 
2. If you are charged with a violation of a support order, the 

state is illegally violating your right to a jury trial as the 
potential sentence exceeds 6 months in jail or a $5,000 fine or both. 
In most cases, as documented on my website, the court orders DO NOT 
comply with the law and fathers in general are being ordered to pay 
more in support then is required under the law. The attorneys and 
judges cover this up. Further, the support magistrate who issued the 
order in the first place is the person that is going to try the case. 
Do you think he is going to rule his court order fails to comply with 
the law? Who do you think the judge, who is their supervising 
official, is going to protect? You or the support magistrate who he 
works with every day? 

 
Your Constitutional Right to Jury Trial in Family Court 
(16:53)  https://youtu.be/62iR1ht_tiw 

 
3. It is a noted within my videos, if a child is 12 years old 

and is sentenced to be in state custody until the age of 18, the Court 
will deprive and violate this child of his constitutional right to a 
jury trial. Why? 

 
A Child's Constitutional Right to a Jury Trial in Family 
Court (4:30)  https://youtu.be/6cHRXJatzD4 

 
4. In numerous cases, the family court has no jurisdiction to 

rule on the matter before it as there was no referral by the Supreme 
Court to the Family court as required by the NYS constitution in order 
for the family court to legally make a ruling. Also, the judges have 



no authority to enforce or modify separation agreements. The family 
court judges do it all the time. 
 

Family Court Jurisdiction being violated and covered up 
(11:44)  https://youtu.be/h-u7GX6DU1w 
 

5. Whether you are in family court or a criminal court the “so-
called” public defenders are useless and they will not make proper 
arguments on your behalf. This is fully documented within the videos. 
 

6. If you live in Albany County and are charged with a crime 
your public defender in most cases will do no discovery on your behalf 
and they will tell you that they will meet with you at the time of the 
trial. How do they prepare your case for trial? This is fully 
documented on my website www.justice4ny.com. See, “McAvoy covers up 
Greenberg illegal prosecution” and other videos concerning my arrests 
for trying to expose the illegal actions of both the NYS state and NYS 
federal judiciaries. 
 

Collins 2nd arrest smoke device & violation of rights by 
DA & Court (27:53)  https://youtu.be/GruzvlVcLaI 

 
The videos will demonstrate how you and your family’s rights are 

being violated and how children are also being actually abused by the 
Judges, Attorneys, Law Guardians, Probation Department, and Social 
Workers that is documented by a 14-year old girl’s essay how she was 
brutally abused and supported by a psychologist’s report. The videos 
also show the family court DOES NOT protect children. 

 
14-year old girl's essay on brutal abuse and threats by 
judge, social workers and law guardian (8:53) 
https://youtu.be/3hflopc_qWA 

 
Psychologist's response to 14-year old - slams court (6:53) 
https://youtu.be/ZwE8cnwvnsA 
 
Other Custody and abuse by judges (48:40) 
https://youtu.be/etQTsLxHNxM 
 
Child on over 20 pills she didn’t need (4:16) 
https://youtu.be/ShIMVtV7-6s 

  
I have also demonstrated within my videos and documentation, the 

Family Court in a self-serving effort, is also making you go to see a 
psychologist and/or orders the county probation department to do an 
investigation on you. The court then illegally orders that you cannot 
read the reports and cannot call the person doing the report as a 
witness. You now find yourself having no way to defend yourself 
against any false and/or misleading statements within the report. How 
do you correct these false or misleading statements if you cannot read 
the report or face your accuser that made such statements?  



 
The aforementioned is a denial of due process and equal 

protection of the law. If the court is going to rely on a report, then 
you absolutely have a right to have a copy of the report and if need 
be, to question whoever wrote the report without having to pay them. I 
can tell you from experience, this happens quite frequently and if the 
say differently they are lying to you. (Petition for reports is on my 
website) 

 
We need to stop the abuse of parents and children by the corrupt 

New York State Officials. This includes judges, attorneys and social 
workers. Further, we need to stop the illegal actions in the criminal 
courts also by judges, district attorneys and attorneys. 

 
When parents go into the family court this is what they face: 

 

 
 
The above is not a joke, it is a fact!!! 
 
Note: you may have the right to sue the attorneys involved and 

you may also be able to sue the judge if he was acting in complete 
absence of all jurisdiction. The two most notable reasons for all of 
the frequent cover-ups that occur within the NYS Court System is, the 
grandiose number of lawsuits that could be filed against the Family 
Court Judges for acting in complete absence of all jurisdiction would 
overwhelm and send the NYS Court System into chaos and most attorneys 
conspire with the judges to cover up each other’s illegal actions of 
the Family Court. Further, an attorney can be sued, whether or not you 
can sue the judge. Remember this, they protect each other! This is 
clearly documented within my videos. 
 

The first thing I ask is that you watch my videos demonstrating 
what the liberal democrats are doing to this state and learn the law. 
I have not only made videos, but I have also supplied supporting 
documentation to back up what I am stating. There are also petitions 
to help you cite the law you need to know. 



 
The videos you need to see first are (just click on link): 
 
Opening statement concerning corruption (18:48)  

https://youtu.be/J7Tef51mZpo 
 

NYS Support Collection scams (15:05)  
https://youtu.be/t4hxeewGi_s 
 

Put judges in jail - release family court prisoners (14:38) 
https://youtu.be/z3u4nv0B2jY 

 
The real Chuck Schumer (1:06:09)  

https://youtu.be/Cu_QMuKn3Vw 
 

 
Democrat Deplorables 

https://youtu.be/2QnLwzfhXgU 
 

All states and organizations to boycott New York (19:33) 
https://youtu.be/jc6wPZuULBQ 

 
Call state and federal officials (24:32)  

https://youtu.be/FNont7oc3mE 
 

NYS Majauskas Formula screwing divorced pensioners (16:06) 
https://youtu.be/WvZjxKsntc4 
 
Isn’t it amazing that a New York liberal district court federal 

judge in New York will protect the rights of those coming into this 
country by overriding President Trumps executive order with an order 
releasing them. Yet, the federal district court and the US Court of 
Appeals in New York City WILL NOT uphold the State and Federal 
Constitutional and Statutory Rights and Statutes that are set to 
protect the citizens of this state will allow the judges to convict 
people in closed court proceedings, deprive the litigant of his 
constitutional right to a jury trial and in a lot of instances 
depriving the litigant of a court of proper jurisdiction and competent 
assistance of counsel? They refuse to order the release of men, women 
and children who are illegally imprisoned in New York State. As far as 
they are concerned, the citizens of New York and our military can rot 
in hell. Those coming into this country have more rights and those of 
the New York State citizens and those who have fought for our country.  

 
This is DEPLORABLE!!! 
 
We need your help in defending our and our children’s 

constitutional rights that are being systematically stripped by the 
New York Judiciary and/or the Executive Branch of government. One 
person alone cannot do it. It is going to take everyone. 

 



The judges and attorneys took an oath, as did our military, to 
protect and defend the United States Constitution. Our military has 
done so. Our corrupt liberal democrats have not. 

 
Help close the NYS family court until our constitutional rights 

are fully protected. Call for the Judges to resign as they are 
knowingly acting in violation of the law as documented in my videos. 

 
Albany, New York is a sanctuary city. Therefore, Albany as a 

liberal democrat city, is giving more rights to illegal CRIMINAL 
aliens. The liberal democrats will fiercely protect them, while the 
city and county judges and attorneys strip legal New York State 
Citizens, charged with a crime of their constitutional and statutory 
rights. 

  
The news media, especially the Times Union and the Saratogian are  

refusing to document the corruption. The liberal drive by news media 
will do anything to protect the liberal democrats. They will soon be 
forced to address these aforementioned issues of corruption if the 
family is forced to be closed down by the people or by Governor Cuomo 
and or Chief Judge of the Court of Appeals Janet DiFiore. I can assure 
you, from experience, they will do nothing except to continue the 
cover-up of the numerous illegal past and present actions performed by 
the Judiciary and the Executive Branch. 

 
Please send this email to everyone including our state and 

federal officials as well as the news media, talk radio (Rush, 
Hannity) and other shows on TV such as Hannity. Tell them you want 
your rights, your family’s rights and fellow veteran’s rights 
protected. Even if you live out of state – HELP NEW YORK military and 
citizens to defend themselves against the corrupt judiciary of this 
state. 

 
Notify the US Senate Republicans and call for hearings on 

Judicial Corruption by the federal judges. President Trump was right 
when he stated he could not get a fair hearing before the federal 
judge. 

 
Exercise your constitutional right to FREE SPEECH. 
 
Ask questions: 
 
Why is the courtroom closed in violation of state statute? 
 
Why are parents being deprived of their constitutional right to a 

jury trial for non-payment of support? (I have a petition on the 
website demanding your right to a jury trial use it when calling or 
fill in blanks and file it. There are other petitions as well) 

 
Ask why the Family Court is using support magistrates in 

violation of NYS Constitution Art. 6 §13(a) that specifically states 
the “court shall consist of judges”. 



 
Tell them that everyone currently in jail by the family is 

illegally in jail and DEMAND that they be released immediately. 
 
Give your opinion of the court or the judge. DO NOT THREATEN. As 

an example, give your opinion stating “In my opinion, the judge should 
retire and the family court should be closed until constitutional 
rights are protected and the judges and attorneys who are violating 
our constitutional rights are arrested and put in jail. See the video 
on calling state and federal officials above as it has more 
information. 

 
Thank you on behalf of everyone involved in the corrupt family 

court process. 
 

Charles E. Collins, III 
Justice4NY 
 

Remember, it is the liberal Democrats that are destroying our 
constitutional rights. They need to be aggressively challenged like 
they have repeatedly challenged President Trump. The only difference 
is we are telling the truth. The liberal Democrats repeatedly 
misrepresent and/or lie about the facts.  

 
If anyone can get this information to President Trump, please do 

so as the lives of tens thousands of New Yorker’s are at risk and are 
illegally in jail. 
 

Also, businesses need to check out the Video on Yodle, Inc. that 
illegally recorder my (business) phone conversations. Was Obama (and 
the liberal democrats) using private companies to intercept and record 
phone conversations of different businesses? Further, check out their 
advertising scam that has defrauded thousands of small businesses in 
every state out of millions of dollars and is being covered up by the 
corrupt New York State Judiciary and federal authorities. New York 
State wants the small business owner to be screwed and defrauded. 

 
Make New York a RED STATE. As President Trump would say, Make New 

York Great Again by ending the corruption and cleaning up the New York 
State swamp. 

 
Anyone can participate in calling the county family courts and 

state and federal officials. See video “Call state and federal 
officials”. Also use facebook, twitter etc. 
 

Exercise your Constitutional right to Free speech. No violence and do not threaten like 
the liberal democrats do. Ask them why the court is closed to the public. Ask why you or your 
family members are being deprived of your Constitutional Right to a jury trial. Ask a lot of 
questions. 

 



Tell them the family court is operating in violation of both the New York State Constitution 
and the Federal Constitution and it should be closed down and the judges arrested for acting in 
violation of the law and that the judges are not above the law. Call for the closing of the Family 
Courts and the arrest and conviction of the judges who violate the law and the attorneys who 
cover it up. 

 
Find out if your court order of support complies with the law. 
 
Check out my “Rants” on my website. This is #1 with more to follow! 

 
Also see my videos: 
 
All states and organizations to boycott New York (19:33) 
https://youtu.be/jc6wPZuULBQ 
 
Call state and federal officials (24:32) 
https://youtu.be/FNont7oc3mE 
 
 

Charles E. Collins, III 
Justice4NY 
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